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OFFICIAL RELEASE 

Following the regular session of the Board of Directors of the EFEDI Association held today at 5 p.m., 

we are delighted to share exciting news regarding the future of our school complex. 

TRANSFER TO THE NEW LOCATION IN OLOA 
 
We are looking forward to the imminent transfer of our school complex to its new location in Oloa. This 
dedicated teaching framework has been designed to provide an optimal environment for our students' 
learning and development, reflecting our commitment to educational excellence. 
 
TUITION FEES FOR THE YEAR 2024-2025 

The Board of Directors resolved to set the official tuition fees for the 2024-2025 school year as follows: 

- KINDERGARTEN AND PRIMARY: 300,000 FCFA (pre-registration included) 

- COLLEGE:                                       350,000 FCFA (pre-registration included) 

 

These rates have been carefully studied to guarantee access to quality education while ensuring the 

sustainability of our institution. 

 

WELCOMING FAMILIES 

The council unanimously expresses its ardent desire to welcome as many families as possible wishing 

to offer their children a first-class education in Yaoundé. We have set up a service dedicated to the 

transport of students. For next year, two bus lines will be offered, as well as a shuttle from the 

second interchange to the site of the EFEDI school complex in Oloa. This service will be offered for a 

budget ranging between 18,000 FCFA and 25,000 FCFA per child per month, making the daily 

journey safe, comfortable, and economical. 

 

INVESTMENTS & IMPROVEMENTS 

A significant investment has been made, in addition to the construction of phase 1, the increase of the 

bus fleet, for the improvement of traffic on the Nsimalen-Oloa section, with the support of the municipal 

and administrative authorities, who assured us that this road would be ready before the start of the 

school year. We would like to clarify that the TIAMA Kindergarten, located in Emia, next to the GFAC 

building, will remain on the current site for the 2024-2025 school year. This ensures continuity and 

stability for our youngest students and their families. 

 

HEALTH & SAFETY 

We would like to reassure families on the health aspect: first aid training will be provided to the teaching 

staff during the summer holidays by the Red Cross. In addition, an agreement is being finalized with a 

large clinic located 5 km from our complex, thus ensuring rapid access to medical care if necessary. 

We are confident that these initiatives will greatly contribute to the development and well-being of our 

students and their families." 

 

Thank you for your trust and continued support.  
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